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Internet: www.wemc.com

February 21, 2017

Dear Property Owner,

This letter serves to notify you of upcoming design and reconstruction of existing utility infrastructure in
easements that may be on or near your property. Specifically, Wake Electric will be upgrading the
overhead transmission line that begins near the Wake Electric substation on 1161 N. Main Street in
Wake Forest and spans nearly 7.5 miles to the substation located near 6000 Zebulon Road in Wake
Forest. This work will greatly improve the reliability and capacity of the transmission line serving over
3,000 Wake Electric homes and businesses in Wake and Franklin County.

Throughout the course of 2017, Wake Electric employees and representatives may be near or on your
property to take measurements of right of way boundaries, pole heights, and line spans. These workers
can be recognized by vehicles with Wake Electric logos and worker vests. All of the work is expected to
take place during daylight hours.

Once the design phase is completed, we will begin construction. You will be notified by a second letter
to let you know when construction crews will be in the area. We expect construction to begin in 2018.

While you may see periodic utility vehicles in the right of way, at this time Wake Electric does not expect
any planned power outages during the course of the project.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 919-863-6487.
Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Don Bowman
Manager of Engineering
Wake Electric



